
Ladies/Gentlemen, 

SB 941 is an anti gun law contrary to the US Constitution. Further, it will make law abiding 
citizens into 
criminals and do nothing to stop criminals that use guns. 

This law is intended to register firearms, diminish our rights and lead to ultimate confiscation. 

Did you take an oath of allegiance to our Constitution? 

Jon and Peggy Ghiringhelli 
541-412-7880 
 


